
Livonia Public Schools 
Business Services  

 
Date: January 6, 2016   
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Lisa Abbey, Assistant Superintendent of Business Services 
 
Re:   Budget Update on Phase II Projects 
 

We would like to present a budget update on the Phase II (Summer 2015) 2013 
Bond project at the Building and Site Committee meeting on Monday, January 
11, 2016. The Owner’s Representative Plante Moran Cresa will be in attendance 
for the update and to answer any questions the Board of Education may have.  
 
Please include this item on the agenda. Thank you.  

 
   

LA/kp 
 
c: Board of Education 
 
 
 
  

 
  


